Holy Family Parish, Fernie

Pastor: Fr. David John Office Administrator: Lucrecia Lynch
Church: 501- 4" Avenue, Fernie

Parish Office and Family Centre: 521 -4" Avenue, Fernie
PO BOX 519, Fernie, BC VOB 1M0

Office hours: Tuesdays to Fridays from 9am to 1pm
Telephone: 250 423-6127

Email: info@holyfamilyfernie.ca Website: www.holyfamilyfernie.ca

Holy Family Parish is organized together with St. Michael, Sparwood and St. Bernard’s Elkford.

February 27, 2022

Welcome

= AS]?]. Wednesday Schedule
= Fernie
ITime: 7:00 PM
Wednesday, March 2, 2022
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= Jh'ur':;tiaysr March 10th to Aanth

e CWLis looking for pots and pans to replace old ones. Pls drop off at hall.

e Mark your calendars for March 5% CWL hosting Griz Days Snowflake tea and bake sale with homemade
soup and bun and homemade baking drop off at Hall Friday night March 4th at 6:00 p.m. or Saturday
morning at 9:00.

e CWL hosting soup and bun during lent on Thursdays from March 10" ending April 7. Pls contact
Theresa Cole-Smith if you can supply us with any soups. Call or text Theresa to 250-430-7559.

“eathqllcwWomen s League Presen ~ Catholic Women's League Presents

B 2022 Griz Day's Snowflake tea § bake sa sale
— featuring homemade soups and baklng.

**-—~=Saturday March 5th~—f ?

i \ ~ From 10:00 until 2:00 e

-$10 - soups varyp
M o e, =~ Suggested donatlons for soup &Bnnf‘l(f

- FROM 11:30 PM to 1
- For pick-up or delivery
S

Place orders Wednesday between noon and 2:00'by -
Calling 250-423-4009 or emailmaryg2@telus.net : —— Fernle Fam'ltemre :
 Pickup Fernie Family Centre - s oaEthes =
521-4thAve. S s

N seedy saturday, February 24, 2022 N

Online event: 11:00 to 2:00 PM
Zoom link: https://usO6web.zoom.us/j/83448304182?pwd=2k8rK3dPUVFRTDQwZTdadzZhWTU4Zz09

Full event information: Seedy Saturday



https://us06web.zoom.us/j/83448304182?pwd=Zk8rK3dPUVFRTDQwZTdadzZhWTU4Zz09
https://www.facebook.com/events/455804019343542/

/ \ Holy Family has established an endowment Fund to

help fund the upkeep our landmarked building in
Fernie. We depend on the generosity of the

th congregation. If you would like to pledge or make a
February 20*, 2022 ion. If Id like to pled K
Weeklv D . donation to worthy projects that are planned in 2022.
eexly Donation: Please contact:
$750.65
Weekly Target: $1.300.00 Mary Giuliano at maryg2@telus.net or Anne Magic at

anne.majic@gmail.com

e,
~ Ministres

Saturday 27t February, 2022

Vl X h 158t February to
1st of March
-~ A. Pace and
' Volunteer.
Reader:
Anne Majic

Church cleaning:

Mass time in Fernie. Saturdays at Spm

()
200' I l Broadcasted at the same time.

Communion after Mass in Fernie
for those who cannot join Mass inside the Church
6:00pm to 6:30 pm

When you are sending an Interac e-Transfer donation. Please include your envelope #
Please send them to: Indicate clearly to which fund the donation is to be directed in
etransfer.hfpfernie@nelsondiocese.org the message box of the e-transfer.
For example: Sunday Offering, Special Church Care, Donations will be automatically deposited directly in the Holy
Christmas, New Years, and/or one of the Ordered Collections, Family Parish bank account when the transfer is made.

or ifis to be split between two or more of these.
Password is NOT required to make the transfer.
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Sacraments: Contact the Parish Office via email info@holyfamilyfernie.ca and we will reply to
your email request accordingly.

?#-l-r =1}

dﬁ"th CONFERENCE DES EVEQUES CATHOLIQUES DU CANADA

\'h"c? CANADIAN CONFERENCE OF CATHOLIC BISHOPS

Statement of the Executive Committee
of the Canadian Conference of Catholic Bishops
on the Russian Invasion of Ukraine

The Executive Committee of the Canadian Conference of Catholic Bishops (CCCB) condemns the
escalation of tensions and violence in the Ukraine marked by Russia’s invasion, which was seen
today, Thursday, 24 February 2022, in the form of militarization and bombing in various Ukrainian
cities.

In solidarity with the Head of the Ukrainian Catholic Church, His Beatitude Sviatoslav Shevchuk,
in unison with Ecumenical Patriarch Bartholomew, with the people of Ukraine as well as with
Canadians of Ukrainian origin and descent, we encourage the faithful and all people of good will
to pray for the imminent restoration of peace, dialogue, and human fraternity.

Conscious of the regrettable lessons about violence which we have all learned throughout human
historv, we implore all involved to pursue non-violent means to resolve disputes and
disagreements. The use of military force does not favour dialogue and peace; rather, it endangers
innocent human life, the dignity of the human person and the security and safety of all the people
caught up in this conflict.

Jesus came to bring the gift of peace, and it is through Him that new pathways of dialogue can be
opened, even when all other avenues appear closed. With Pope Francis, who has entrusted this
situation to the intercession of Mary, the Mother of God, we ask Our Lady, through her powerful
intercession, to open hearts so that anger, resentment, and division may start to be healed and that
any further escalation of unnecessary violence may be avoided.

Thursday. 24 February 2022
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